
www.stcroixgas.com 
415 S Second St 

River Falls, WI  54022 
(715) 425-6177 

AUGUST 2021 
Due Date:  
August 25,  
Wednesday 

 

Your payment is on time if it 
is received on the due date by 
closing time at our payment 
locations. Mail in time to 
meet this date or drop your 
payment at: 
 
River Falls Location: 
Our office, 415 S. 2nd Street. 
Due date deadline: 5 p.m.  
 
Prescott  Location: 
First National Bank, 
1151 N. Canton Street. 
Due date deadline:  
  lobby - 5 p.m.,  
  drive-up window - 5:30 p.m. 
 
Online bill payers:  
allow 10 business days for 
your payment check to reach 
us to avoid late fees. 

 
ONLINE: Visit us at:  
www.stcroixgas.com. 

 
You can click through to pay 
by credit card or check with 
Payment Service Network. Or 
call PSN at 877-885-7968.  
 
There is a $3.99 transaction 
charge ($4.40 after Sept. 1). 
 
Or… AutoPay is free and auto-
matic each month—details on 
our website.  Pair it with Budg-
et Plan to make your gas bill 
payment amount predictable. 

Focus on Energy program  
results for 2020 

 
Focus on Energy is Wisconsin utili-
ties' statewide energy efficiency and 
renewable resource program funded 
by the state's investor-owned energy 
utilities and participating municipal 
and electric cooperative utilities.  
 
In 2020, Focus on Energy offered 
financial incentives and technical 
assistance to help eligible Wisconsin 
residents and businesses reduce 
their energy waste. According to an 
independent evaluation of 2020 pro-
grams, Focus on Energy delivered 
$4.32 in benefits to Wisconsin resi-
dents and businesses for every $1 
dollar spent, resulting in economic 
benefits, reduced energy costs, and 
reduced emissions. In addition, the 
overall customer satisfaction rating 
for 2020 was 9.4 on a 10-point 
scale. For more information on how 
Focus on Energy can help you, go to 
www.focusonenergy.com.  

 

Budget Plans have been re-
calculated for fall and winter 
 
Budget Plan gives you a predictable gas 
bill. The Budget Plan monthly payment 
for each customer choosing this option 
was recalculated in July. Your new Budg-
et payment will appear on this bill, and 
will stay the same until next February. 
Budgets are calculated based on your 
usage during the past 12 months, and 
the average gas price forecast for the 
coming 12 months.  
 
You may sign up for the Budget Plan by 
calling our office or using our website e-
forms.  


